
Faculty Leadership Committee Report 
From the February 15, 2013 Board of Trustees Meeting 

 
The Board of Trustees did not hold its typical February weekend retreat, but rather held a short Friday, 
February 15th afternoon meeting to take up three actions: 

 Selected a new President for Winthrop University, Dr. Jayne Marie Comstock.  She will be on 
campus March 21 to be presented by the Board of Trustees. 

 Approved the Bachelor of Arts in Social Studies Teacher Education. 

 Approved up to $3.5 Million in Capital Maintenance Bonds. 
 

Cliff Calloway, Ph.D. 

Chair, Faculty Conference 


